
 

 

 
 
Our Ref:  ABL/JH 
 
 
October 2022 
 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Our Year 8 & 9 pupils have embraced the challenge of meeting Turton expectations, both in 
and out of the classroom, and it has been very rewarding for us to see them growing up into 
such hard-working, principled students.   We are really looking forward to taking them on their 
journey all the way through to Year 13.   

We are very pleased to write to you to invite you to our Year 8 & 9 Curriculum Evening, which 
will be an opportunity for parents to hear from several of our key senior staff, as well as talking 
individually to our form tutors. This will take place on Wednesday 2nd November, starting at 
6.00 pm in the Arts Theatre, and finishing around 7.00 pm.  The programme for the evening 
is as follows: 

 

In order to help us plan for the evening, please could you return the slip below to your child’s 
form tutor.   Many thanks, and do get in touch if you have any questions. 

 
Mrs Lane 
(Assistant Head - Teaching & Learning) 
 

 

Learning Support Team 
(from 5pm-6pm) 

If your child has additional learning needs – there is a drop-in 
session anytime from 5pm to 6pm with our Learning Support 
team.   

Assistant Head 
Alice Lane 
(Teaching & Learning)  

Our homework system & the curriculum at Turton: how to support 
pupils at home. 
 

Assistant Head 
Natalie Parry 
(Pastoral) 

The ‘Hive Switch’, which is how teachers at Turton work together 
to get the best out of our pupils. 
 

 Advice on online safety, which is of national significance in today’s 
society. 

Year 8/9 form tutors  An opportunity to meet and talk with the individual form tutors, 
who will give an update on how we can all work together.  



 

 

PLEASE HAND THIS FORM INTO YOUR FORM TUTOR.   

 

Pupil Name: ……………………………………………………………………… 

Form………………………… 

 

PLEASE TICK AS APPROPRIATE 

• I would like to attend the Year 8/9 Curriculum Evening on  
Wednesday 2nd November.                    

• I would also like to attend the Additional Learning Needs drop-in  
with the Learning Support Team some time between 5pm & 6pm. 

• Sadly, I am unable to attend the Year 8/9 Curriculum Evening  
on Wednesday 2nd November.     

 
 
 


